March 11, 2020
Butte-Silver Bow Land Sales Committee
Courthouse – First Floor Conference Room # 103

          MEMBERS PRESENT:	Pat Riordan, Patsy Coates, Dan Fisher, Zane Gleason, John Moodry, Mary McCormick, Lori Patrick, Cinda Seys, Dori Skrukrud and Brandon Warner

NON-MEMBERS PRESENT:     
	           
     ABSENT:    Brian Doherty, Mollie Maffei, Mike Nasheim, Mark Neary, Excused
                        
                                                
																												
M I N U T E S
															
Call to Order – The meeting was called to order at 1:30 P.M.

Roll Call of Members – Having a majority of the Land Sales Committee Members in attendance, a quorum was established.
 
Approval of the Minutes – It was approved by Dan Fisher, seconded by John Moodry to approve the minutes of February 12, 2020 Land Sales Committee Meeting 

Public Comment on any item on the Agenda:  None

Committee Discussion / Committee Action: None

Other Business:

John Moodry, Assistant Director Community Enrichment, discussion on 3 properties: 509 N Wyoming St, 712 N Wyoming St and 31 Missoula Ave.
Maps will be provided at the meeting. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]LSC Meeting 03-11-20 – The LSC Members has placed the discussion about the 3 properties: 509 N Wyoming St, 712 N Wyoming St and 31 Missoula Ave, in Abeyance. There is still a lot of discussion to be held on these 3 properties.  The  properties are considered Framed House on Leased Ground, meaning the real property, (land) under the house doesn’t go with the personal property (house). The underlying ground is Butte-Silver Bow property, attained through Tax Deed Process. In order to have a legal description of the real property (land) and personal property (house) combined and address lots of encroachments on Butte-Silver Bow property, a Certificate of Survey would have to be completed for each property. 

Lori Baker-Patrick, BSB Treasurer, discussing the draft on the New Tax Lien/Tax Deed timeline process. The draft will be provided at the meeting.

LSC Meeting 03-11-20 – Lori Patrick, BSB Treasurer had review the 2020 Tax Deed Process Timeline.  A team made up of Lori Patrick, BSB Treasurer, Patrick Riordan, Land Systems Administrator, Eileen Joyce, County Attorney and Dan Fisher, Assessor, held meetings with the Two Title Companies located in Butte-Silver Bow: Montana Abstract & Title Company, Dick O’Leary and Summit Valley Title Company, Michele Miles to discuss the new changes that came down from the State Legislation in form of House Bill # 18, regarding 2016 Delinquent Tax Lien. Instead of Title Search it is required know by law to have a Title Litigation completed. The Tax Deed Auctions will be held – 1st Auction will be held on 08-26-20, and 2nd Auction on 10-21-20. 


Public Comment:   None

Adjournment:   The meeting adjourned at 2:15 p.m. with a motion by Dan Fisher and 
             		   Second by John Moodry.


